PRESIDENTIAL COMMISSION FOR THE STUDY OF BIOETHICAL ISSUES

July 27, 2011

Dear Commenter:

We are writing to advise you on our ongoing work and plans for the next meeting of the
Presidential Commission for the Study of Bioethical Issues. We appreciate the time that you
have taken to engage with us.

We would like to clarify for your information that the Commission is not investigating or
reviewing any concerns or complaints concerning claims about targeted individuals. This
includes claims concerning: MK-ULTRA; COINTELPRO,; electromagnetic torture or attacks;
organized stalking; remove influencing; microwave harassment; covert harassment and
surveillance; human tracking; psychotromic or psychotropic weapons and radio frequency or
military weapons or other claims.

As such the Commission will not hear further testimony on these subjects. Many of these issues
have been investigated in the past. The Commission is not a law enforcement, regulatory or
legislative body. It does not control any federal monies. In addition, the Commission has no

involvement with the public or private grants and has no power to open or undertake criminal
cases.

As advisors to the President, we will ensure that all of your concerns, information and testimony
are provided to the White House. We sincerely appreciate your interest in the work of the
Commission and the time you have taken to share your personal history with us.

Sincerely,
ey y

Valerie H. Bonham
Executive Director
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